



Enid Torregrosa < etorregr@keywestcity.com>

HARC meeting - 2 Gecko Lane 2 messages

Don Beck < donbeck@beckarchitects.com>
To: Enid Torregrosa <etorregr@keywestcity.com>

Thu, Apr 17, 2014 at 12:02 PM

Ms. Torregrosa,

We were unaware of the change of date for the upcoming HARC meeting and are not able to change our travel plans to be there for the rescheduled meeting Thursday 4/24. I therefore wish to change our hearing before the Commission for review of 2 Gecko Lane until the next regular meeting on May 27th.

Is the staff report favorable and/or are there any issues that I may be able to address for you prior to the May meeting?

Regarding the notice to be posted on our property, I will be able to pick it up and post it on Friday May 23, or I could have it posted earlier by our housekeeper if you could please send it to me in Cincinnati (550 Liberty Hill, Cincinnati, Ohio 45202) and I will get it to her.

Thank you for your help.

Don

Donald Beck, AIA

President

Beck Architecture Inc.

550 Liberty Hill, Cincinnati, OH 45202

P:513-651-5550 F: 513-721-2648

www.beckarchitects.com

Enid Torregrosa < etorregr@keywestcity.com>
To: Don Beck <donbeck@beckarchitects.com>
Cc: JO Bennett <jbennett@keywestcity.com>

Thu, Apr 17, 2014 at 12:18 PM

Dear Don:

Good afternoon. I am sorry but I did not knew that you were planning on a trip to come specifically for the meeting. When we spoke to verify if I had received the drawings I was not aware about the City Commission special meeting request that bumped the HARC meeting to the 24th..

I do not have any concerns regarding your plans and found your packet complete.

Yes you can pick up the notice while you are here in Key West. We actually can email it to you if you like.

Enjoy your day!

Enid Torregrosa-Silva, MSHP Historic Preservation Planner

City of Key West 3140 Flagler Avenue Key West, Florida 33040 305.809.3973 Direct 305.809.3978 Fax [Quoted text hidden]